
Forchelli Deegan Terrana LLP honored by NCBA
March 02, 2021 - Long Island

Uniondale, NY The Access to Justice Committee of the Nassau County Bar Association (NCBA), in
conjunction with The Safe Center LI and Nassau/Suffolk Law Services, will be recognizing Forchelli
Deegan Terrana LLP (FDT) as a 2018-2019 Honoree for Volunteer Service. During this time period,
the firm provided the greatest number of pro bono service hours of any law firm in Nassau County. A
virtual celebration will be held on Wednesday, March 3rd, 2021.

“Our firm has always stressed the importance of community service,” said Jeffrey Forchelli, FDT’s
managing partner. “We will proudly continue to help Nassau County residents by providing quality
legal assistance to those in need.”

“We are honored to be one of three law firms that will be recognized in the large firm category,” said
Gregory Lisi, a partner at FDT and president-elect of the NCBA. “The firm would like to
posthumously recognize our former partner, Jason Rothman, for contributing the most hours to this
program during the 2018-2019 period.”
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